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﻿
﻿Just a note in opposition of an institutional mindset that destroyed the historic fabric of an already challenged part of
town with intent and now wishes to make a dime building unimaginative box housing in place of historic fabric.
The saga of inner city churches destroying the very neighborhoods they’ve all but abandoned except on Sunday, is
long and sad.  Quinn Chapel……………
Design something to match and honor what you so recklessly destroyed.  We need incremental housing of a
neighborhood scale.  Warehousing is a bizarre aberration of how urban neighborhoods grew and developed. 
Just pitiful to reward active destruction with banal construction, when the Doerhoffer house could have been
incorporated into ANY new scheme. 

Debra Richards Harlan
1734 Chichester Ave
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